
Smart Energy Award Webinar Connects Business Customers 
 

 
The Smart Energy Award 2020 programme has kicked off and the preliminary selections have begun. The 
final round of assessment will take place in July, followed by the award ceremony in the fourth quarter of 
the year. 

In response to the COVID-19 outbreak, CLP organised the Smart Energy Award webinar on 25 March with 
over 250 business customers and suppliers participated. The webinar shared the latest updates on this year’s 
awards and the various energy saving schemes and services. Participants could also raise their questions via 
online chatroom, which allowed for instant interaction and the exchange of information. 

During the webinar, CLP announced that new trophies will be presented to Smart Technology Award winners 
as well as their partners and suppliers this year. This will encourage businesses to embrace innovative 
technology in order to improve their operations and achieve greater energy efficiency. CLP has invited 
associations in support of smart technology to join the judging panel this year, which comprises a team of 
recognised and expert judges across various professions. 

The webinar also shared the successful stories of past winners, including TWGHs Lions Club South Kowloon 
Nursery School, the Alpine Nursing Home and the Hong Kong Institute of Vocational Education (Tsing Yi). The 
demonstration of their innovative practices can provide inspirations for other businesses to adopt energy 
saving solutions. 

 
Please click here to watch Smart Energy Award Webinar 

 

https://www.clp.com.hk/en/business/smart-energy-award
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AyHhauEdq54&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AyHhauEdq54&feature=youtu.be
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